Flat Top 4H Club

2016-2017

November Meeting

The first meeting of our new 4H year
was called to order at 5:12PM on
November at the South Routt
Elementary. Pledges were led by Emi
Ramirez and Hack Louthan. Roll was
called. New officers were elected for the
2016-2017 year for our club. Our new
President is Mattie Rossi, new Vice
President is Kayla Wille, new Secretary
is Emi Ramirez, new Treasurer is Kayla
Rossi, new Reporter is Olivia Rossi,
new Counsel Representatives are Cody
Logan and Hack Louthan, and our club
Photographer is Alex Colby. We did not
elect a Historian for our club as we
agreed that we would work on our club
scrapbook together as the year goes by.
We agreed that our meetings in the
winter should be held at 5PM on the
second Sunday of the month. We also
agreed that we did not need a quorum
to conduct business at future meetings.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:06PM.
We follow the meeting with a potluck
dinner that was shared by all.

demonstrations
given by:
Emily Rossi
Emi Raminez
Sky Carlson

December Meeting

Our meeting was called to order at
5:09PM on December 11th at the
South Routt Elementary. Pledges
were led by Natalie Kindsvater and
Alex Colby. Roll was called,
secretary minutes reported,
treasurers report accounted, and
leader report was read by Jeannie Jo
Logan. I, Olivia Rossi, reported on
Achievement Night. We talked
about Cowboy Downbhill, Steer
Weigh-In, and to not forget to
enroll for 4H by December 31st. A
scheduling committee was formed.
Those members are Katelyn,
Hannah Hayes, Vice President
Kayla Wille, and myself, Olivia
Rossi. The committee will plan club
events such as our annual sledding
party and summer fun days. We will
meet before our next meeting to
begin planning. Old business was
reviewed. We decided to sponsor a
family with $100 for Christmas. We
also discussed a delivery time for
our Senior Christmas gifts. The
meeting was adjourned at 5:45PM.




